Mary Sisti From: September 22, 2024 6:01 PM Sent: Clerks To: Jordan Cescolini Cc: Subject: Tatton Court Some people who received this message don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification] CAUTION! This email originated from outside your organization. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Report a Phish Outlook add-in. If you think you may have clicked on a phishing link, please mention that when reporting the phishing email. Sent from my iPhone. . July 23, 2023 Hello. I live at the corner o I had sent an email to Jordan Cescolini regarding the very dangerous speeding situation on Tatton Court and asking for speed bumps or three way stop signs at Tatton and Claudview. Our community has numerous young children so I was very concerned something bad was going to happen. I was happy to receive emails back advising the issue was being looked into by the people in charge. Signs were then posted this year by the City advising it was a Community Safety Zone and possible cameras would be installed. To see now that we may be getting the speed bumps is very encouraging!!! Thank you Jordan Cescolini! Thank you to my fabulous neighbours Bruce and

Michelle for all their hard work with this matter!! Neighbours working together is beneficial to all !!!!

Sincerely, Mary Sisti at